
November 16, 2023 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS NEAR LIVE OAK DRIVE BRIDGE 

           

     

  
       

       
        

 

    
    
        
      

     
     

  
   

    
        

      
    
      

    
       

  

        
 

 

  
 

 
  

  
 

  

IN MCLEAN 
Pile Driving for the New Bridge Planned to Start Friday, Nov. 17 

I-495 Express Lanes Northern Extension (495 NEXT) Project 

What’s Happening? 
Daytime pile driving for the eastern abutment 
of the new Live Oak Drive bridge is planned 
to start Friday, Nov. 17 and continue through 
Wednesday, Nov. 22. 

What Should Neighbors Expect? 
Pile driving involves hammering steel piles 
into the ground to support the foundation of 
the future bridge. When active, neighbors will 
hear hammer strikes every few seconds. Pile 
driving will occur only during daytime hours. 

What’s Happening Next? 
Subsequent work includes completing the 
abutments and relocating utility lines. Next, 
bridge beams will be lifted into place over the 
Beltway, an activity that must be performed 
during nighttime hours because the highway 
below must be closed to traffic for safety 
reasons. The deck and remaining elements 
of the bridge will then be constructed. 

Pile driving 
location 

Stay Connected 

495NorthernExtension@VDOT.Virginia.gov 

John Undeland, Lane Construction: 703-785-3461 
Construction Information Line: 703-592-6430 

495NEXT.org 

@VaDOTNOVA 

Virginia Department 
of Transportation 

/groups/vdotnova SIGN UP FOR 
PROJECT EMAILS 

https://495NEXT.org
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